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The Department of Bengali arranged an Educational Visit to Sri Chaitanya Mahaprabhu 
Meusium, Goudiya Mission, Bagbazar, Kolkata on 02.04.2022. Total 14 students of Sem-6 
visited the museum to know more about Sri Chaitanya's Life and Contributions.  However, 
Sri Chsitanya Deva's biography is included in their syllabus and this visit helped them to 
know more. The student consulted some manuscripts and books. Prama Pal and Sk. 
Makbul Islam were in the team.  

 



 

 


